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Recommendation from the Shadow Health and Well-being Board held on 27 February 
2013 
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RECOMMENDED 
9. That the County Council agree that: 
(i) the composition of the Statutory Board should be that of the existing 
Shadow Board but should be reviewed after six months with a view to 
recommendations to reduce the size of the Board being presented to the County 
Council in late 2013. 
(ii) the statement of purpose set out in paragraph 4.1 of the joint report be 
included in the terms of reference for the statutory Board. 

 
 
(Note: The Standards and Governance Committee at their meeting on 15 April 2013 supported 
this recommendation.)  

 


